
 

 

 Walkathon and Procession  
 

The Board has organised a Walkathon –“Walk for Plastic Free Environment” in association 

with M/s IOCL, Guwahati Refinery, on 2nd June 2018 as a part of celebration of WED, 2018. 

The basic objective of the walkathon is to raise awareness among the common mass 

regarding the negative impacts of plastic waste in our environment and the need to stop 

using “Single-Use Plastic” items in our day to day life. The participants carries placards with 

messages like –‘Change Habit, carry reusable Jute Bags or Cloth Bags for shopping’; ‘Plastic 

waste pollute environment, Refuse items in single-use-plastic containers’; ‘Don’t dispose 

plastic waste with other solid wastes or in open places or in drains’ etc. with an attempt to 

spread messages in to the society. 

 

                          

  
Few Moments of the Walkathon  

 


